
 

 

 

 

 

23 August 2016 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

The Kilmarnock Standard photographer is coming on 

Monday 29 August at 10.00 am to take class 

photographs.   

 

Please let the school know if you do not wish your 

child to be photographed (525477). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

G. Findlay  

Depute Head Teacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RRS Article No. 31: 

 

Your right to relax and play 


